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Ms. Stevi Stephens
Nuclear Awareness Network
13471 Massachusetts
Lawrence, Kansas 66044

Dear Ms. Stephens:

This is in response to your letter and accompanying petition dated June 20,
1984, to Ms. Jona Souder, Chief of the NRC's Local Public Document Room
Branch requesting the relocation of the Wolf Creek local public document room
(LPDR) from the William Allen White Library in Emporia, Kansas to the Washburn
Law Library in Topeka, Kansas. This will also confirm our telephone
conversation of last week.

After careful consideration, the NRC has decided to establish an additional
LPDR for the Wolf Creek plant at the Washburn Law Library in Topeka. During

the next few weeks the NRC will be forwarding to the Washburn Law Library
copies of all NRC publicly available Wolf Creek records on microfiche for the

Beginning in 1984 and continuing into theperiod from April 1979 to 1984.
future, we will also send paper copy of all available records on Wolf Creek.
In addition, the NRC will send to the Washburn Law Library chronological
accession lists and cumulative accession lists of the records contained in the
files.

As I mentioned on the telephone, we have discussed the above plans with the
staff of the Governor's Office and the staff of the State Corporation
Commission, and these arrangements are acceptable to them.

Should you have specific questions concerning the content of the LPDR
collectior, being established at the kashburn Law Library or our plans to be inHer tollTopeka to set up the material, please contact Jona Souder directly.
free number is 803-635-80S).

Sincerely.
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J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Rn ords
Office of Ad inistration
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